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First name: Mike

Last name: Weaver

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: As a member of the Pendleton County, West Virginia Broadband Council I am directly aware of the

considerable need for permits to cross the GWJNF lands with fiber optic cable to provide new or acceptable

broadband service to our residents.  There are hundreds of residences and many businesses that currently have

very poor or no broadband service in our county.  I encourage GWJNF personnel to promptly approve the

requested permits.  Persons needing more information may contact me at the above address, phone, or email.


